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 Update on Water Quality and 1,4-Dioxane at Horizon Hills 
 
 
Report 
 
This item is to update the Board of Directors on the water quality and 1,4-dioxane at Horizon Hills 
and to discuss the next steps.   
 
Recommendation 
 
The Board of Directors is encouraged to discuss and ask questions about the water quality and 1,4-
dioxane at Horizon Hills as well as the next steps. No action is required for this agenda item.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Joseph Olsen, P.E. 
General Manager 
 
 
 
 


